
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, April 22, 2007 09:31 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

04/22/2007

I have just added 26 new specimens to the website.  These are mostly showy gem crystal specimens. 

  

I plan to add a set of inexpensive nice thumbnail specimens in the next day or two. 

  

Do not forget the auction with 58 great specimens closing on Tuesday night. 

  

Dan Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let me know. 


